

TERM 2 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 27 MAY 2022





JUNIOR SCHOOL DEBATING

On Thursday 12th of May the Junior School debating team went up against Mount Annan Christian College to debate the topic "That Primary Schools should provide lunch to all students".

We were on the Negative side of the debate and our students did an amazing job of convincing

the adjudicator that students should be provided with both balance and choice when it comes to eating lunch. He even commented that we were on the harder side of this debate because in the end, who doesn't want to feed hungry children... everyday.

Our victorious team were very happy with winning the debate and are looking forward to our next round on Monday.

Congratulations to the team: Milana M, Lilianna T, Marvina A and Daniel D.

Mr David Stroud

Junior School Debating Coach.